
7. FORWARD MEETING DATES

To co-ordinate with meetings of Transwaste Canterbury it is proposed that meetings of the
Canterbury Waste Subcommittee for 2000 be held on the second Wednesday of the month as
required.  Members of the Committee are asked to advise if this can be co-ordinated with
their councils meeting programme for 2000.


